
 
 

Investing in the Early Years  

= Well-being for Life  
 

Christchurch community meeting 

Thursday 21 March @ 6.30pm 
Papanui High School Hall, 30 Langdons Road, Chch 

 

Keynote: Professor Richie Poulton 
     Richie Poulton will discuss the world-leading longitudinal Dunedin  

     Multidisciplinary Health and Development Study. This research includes  

     early childhood predictors for lifelong outcomes in education, health and  

     welfare. Research findings emphasise the importance of a child’s early  

     years in laying the foundation for their well-being throughout life. 
 

Also local ECE & MP speakers 
 

Everyone welcome, families, educators, community  
Lobby for well-being - help restore ECE funding and improve ECE ratios! 

 

RSVP by Tuesday 12 March to anne.harte@nzei.org.nz 


